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September 13, 198! 

Anne E. Prentice 
Director 

LIBRARY 
SEP 15 1989 

LONG ALDRIDGE & NORMAN 
285 PEACHlREE CENTER AVE SUilE \500 

MARQUIS !WO lOWER 
ATLANTA GA 30303 \ 251 

University of Ten::--:------­
Graduate School of Library & 

Information Science 
804 Volunteer Boulevard 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37996-4330 

Dear Ms. Prentice: 

I wish to introduce you and your students to the 

Southeastern Chapter of the American Association of Law 

Libraries. We are an organization of librarians who are employed 

in court, law firm, corporate legal department, and law school · 

libraries. Our membership encompasses over 500 individuals from 

the twelve southeastern states and Puerto Rico. 

We would like to encourage your students to consider law 

librarianship as they plan their careers. This is a very dynamic 

specialization and offers employment opportunities ranging from 

large academic or law firm libraries to one-person court or small 

firm libraries. Law libraries are frequently on the cutting edge 

of library technology and information management. 

We encourage student membership in the association and I 

have enclosed several of our membership application forms. 

Please feel free to photocopy them as needed. A subscription to 

the quarterly newsletter The Southeastern Law Librarian is 

included in the membership dues. The newsletter contains 

articles discussing the chapter's activities, legal research 

source materials, and placement notices. 

The Southeastern Chapter holds two meetings during the year. 

our annual meeting is held in the spring at various locations 

around the region. A typical schedule for this meeting includes 

a variety of programs to meet the needs of our diverse 

membership. Next year's meeting will be held April 2-5, 1990 in 
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Georgia State University 

September 13, 1989 

Anne E. Prentice 
Director 

University Plaza • Atlanta , Georgia 30303 

University of Tennessee 
Graduate School of Library & 

Information Science 
804 Volunteer Boulevard 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37996-4330 

Dear Ms. Prentice: 

College of Law Library 
404/651-2479 

I wish to introduce you and your students to the 

Southeastern Chapter of the American Association of Law 

Libraries. We are an organization of librarians who are employed 

in court, law firm, corporate legal department, and law school 

libraries. Our membership encompasses over 500 individuals from 

the twelve southeastern states and Puerto Rico. 

We would like to encourage your students to consider law 

librarianship as they plan their careers. This is a very dynamic 

specialization and offers employment opportunities ranging from 

large academic or law firm libraries to one-person court or small 

firm libraries. Law libraries are frequently on the cutting edge 

of library technology and information management. 

We encourage student membership in the association and I 

have enclosed several of our membership application forms. 

Please feel free to photocopy them as needed. A subscription to 

the quarterly newsletter The Southeastern Law Librarian is 

included in the membership dues. The newsletter contains 

articles discussing the chapter's activities, legal research 

source materials, and placement notices. 

The Southeastern Chapter holds two meetings during the year. 

Our annual meeting is held in the spring at various locations 

around the region. A typical schedule for this meeting includes 

a variety of programs to meet the needs of our diverse 

membership. Next year's meeting will be held April 2-5, 1990 in 

A U111t 1lf th,· U11n'l'r:-1ly Sy.-.11·111 nf Ct'or,\;111 



Ms. Ann E. Prentice 
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Oxford, Mississippi. In addition, a business meeting is held in 

conjunction with the national convention of the American 

Association of Law Libraries during the summer. Placement 

activities are always a part of these meetings. 

I will be in touch throughout the year to provide you with 

additional information about our activities. Please call if you, 

your faculty or students have questions about SEALL or law 

librarianship, or if I can be of assistance in any way. 

Sincerely, 

Martha J. Dragich 
Associate Law Librarian and 

Member, SEALL Publicity and Public Relations Committee 

MJD:dmw 
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